
Dear IATTC, 

Greetings from Belize! 

Regarding the IATTC reporting requirements for 2024, please kindly find the below 
report.  

Reporting 
requirements 

Resolution Belize’s Response 

Scientific Observers on Long Line C-19-08 Belize did not have any 
fishing vessels operating in 
the IATTC region in 2023. 
No information to report.  

Your kind acknowledgment of receipt of this email will be greatly appreciated. Thank 
you.  


